HOUSING ASSISTANCE

November 30, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Housing Assistance Corporation (HAC), I am writing in support of the Master
Plan to extend the Oklawaha Greenway in Henderson County from Jackson Park to Blue Ridge
Community College. The mission of HAC is to provide safe and affordable housing. We believe
that individuals in our programs benefit from having healthier and more positive lifestyles that
enhance their personal growth. By extending the Oklawaha Greenway, the community would
benefit from a more positive lifestyle.

The Oklawaha Greenway is important to HAC and to the public. An extension of the Greenway
will allow the citizens of Hendersonville the ability to walk, run, and bike along a seamless trail
that runs through our beautiful county. Greenways not only offer recreation, exercise, and a
healthy environment, but they are corridors that connect people and places together. The
expansion of the Oklawaha Greenway will connect our citizens and enhance our community.

HAC is in full support of the Master Plan to extend the Oklawaha Greenway from Jackson Park
to Blue Ridge Community College. Our organization is excited about the prospect of extending
the trail so that it may continue to benefit all those living and visiting the beautiful place that we
call home.

Sincerely,

\/J /—M
Sarah Grymes

Executive Director
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